
SHARING THE LOVE BACK 
COMMUNITY EVENT

WHY
As a thank you for the love you’ve shown us, we will donate to Schneider 

Elementary School! We will be doing a pop up drive thru for this event. 
In-shop, curbside pickup or web pickup only. Delivery not included.

WHEN
Wednesday, May 27th, 2020 ~ 10:00am – 8:00pm

WHERE
2365 N Farnsworth Ave ~ 630.800.1592

SPONSORED BY MY SUB SHOP NORTH AURORA INC., AN INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED JIMMY JOHN’S FRANCHISEE


